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Information Quality Guidelines Staff 
Mail Code 2811R 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20460 
 

 

Re: Request Number 05005:  External Review Draft, The 
Inventory of Sources and Environmental Releases of Dioxin-
Like Compounds in the U.S. – Withdrawal of Request 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

 I sent a letter to you on June 30, 2005 on behalf of the Cement Kiln Recycling Coalition 
(“CKRC”) requesting correction of information contained in U.S. EPA’s Inventory of Sources and 
Environmental Releases of Dioxin-Like Compounds in the U.S.: Year 2000 Update (External 
Review Draft, March 2005) (the “External Review Draft”) regarding dioxin and furan emissions 
from hazardous waste burning cement kilns.   My client has informed me that EPA has recently 
made the correction as we had requested. 

 On behalf of my client I thank you very much for your expeditious granting of our request.  
Now that this has been done, I hereby formally withdraw the June 30, 2005 request. 

 If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact either Mr. Michel 
Benoit at the CKRC or me.  Mr. Benoit can be reached at (202) 466-6802. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard G. Stoll 

 
cc: Michel Benoit, CKRC 

David Cleverly, National Center for Environmental Assessment 


